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MEMORANDUM FOR: William 0. Miller, Chief c n;;. To ~ " " " "

License fee Management Branch, ADM lg,c. ten Cc:cP "* '"
.

FROM: Richard T. Ferri, Director b
Regional Coordination Staff, ADM

SUBJECT: PROPOSED F DERAL REGISTER NOTICE REGARDING LICENSE FEES

The following comments are provided in response to the subject Federal
Notice on License Fee schedule revisions.

A. Throughout the Federal Notice the words " Office of IE" should
be changed to read the " Office of IE and Regional Offices."

8. Pg. 4, paragraph 3: The words " costs of providing" inspections
should be repeated throughout such as on page 10 under " Inspections",
first line before the word routine.

C. Page 11, paragraph 1: The words " performance appraisal and
enforcement inspections" should be changed to " performance
appraisal inspections and enforcement actions."

D. Page 11, last paragraph: The words " continuous inspections"
should be changed to read " inspections conducted throughout
the year."

Please contact George Mathews of my staff for any additional information
you may require. '-
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Richard T. Ferri, Director
Regional Coordination Staff
Office of Administration

.

cc: K. Kohler, ADM
J. Blaha, IE
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